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Allow me to introduce our newest 
member of the aircraft registration 
team. Charles Wetlaufer comes to 
the Aircraft Registration Unit from 
the Records Unit where he started 
with ADOT in December 2013. He 
has a background in record keeping, 
inventory and administration duties, 
as well as many years in customer 
service. He has been married for 
28 years and has seven dogs.  His 

hobbies are his dogs, restoring 
classic cars, camping in his RV and 
traveling to northern Arizona. He 
volunteers with the March of Dimes, 
helping with setup and take down 
of the annual March for Babies 
walk. On weekends, he likes to fi nd 
treasures at yard sales, swap meets 
and thrift stores. Please welcome 
Charles to the unit.

AIRCRAFT 
INFORMATION
The Aircraft Registration Unit would like to start a customer corner within 
the newsletter where we can share pictures of customer aircraft or project 
pictures. If you are in the process of doing a restoration, please send pictures 
and a short description to ACreg@azdot.gov.

 azdot.gov/GrandCanyonAirport 

NEW TEAM MEMBER

During the 2017 aircraft renewal 
season, Dec. 1,  2016 to Feb. 28, 
2017, 5,754 aircraft registration 
renewals were completed.

Over 4,000 renewals were 
completed online at https://apps.
azdot.gov/mvd/AircraftRegRenewal/
default.aspx.

The goal is to have all renewals 
completed online to improve 
e�  ciency in the renewal process 
and to help maintain a high level of 
customer satisfaction.

UNIT INFORMATION

Our fi rst aircraft is a 1939 
Stinson HW-75, which is being 
restored by Fred, a retired airline 
mechanic.

Fred enjoys working on his 
project in his spare time and 
hopes to have it fi nished in the 
next couple of years.

C U S T O M E R
CORNER


